
Reminder - Requirement in The OSS
System for Companies to Adjust their
Business Classification Code (KBLI)
On 11 October 2018, the Coordinating Ministry for Economic Affairs issued a joint notice in

their websites requiring limited liability companies to adjust their Business Entity Numbers

(Nomor Induk Berusaha –“NIB”) to the 2017 KBLI.


